
NMK/tp 

 

11 May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: WINK - Using challenge to learn - Thursday 8 June 2023 

Venue: Wildern School Main Hall @ 5pm 

 

I am writing to invite you to an interactive workshop to find out how you can support your child 

with reaching their full potential through encouragement and exploration of everyday ideas with 

deep thought, curiosity and challenge. 

 

The workshop will look at the research behind ‘Thinking Hard’ strategies including as to why they 

are effective skills to develop and how they can be used anywhere and at any time to optimise 

your child’s ability to process information, recall facts and apply knowledge to various situations. 

You will also have an opportunity to discuss, ask questions and try out some of the strategies for 

yourself.  

 

If you would like to attend this session please register your interest by using the link to the 

Eventbrite page HERE by Friday 2 June 2023. 

 

We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible at what we hope will be a helpful and 

informative evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss N King 

MAC Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/using-challenge-to-learn-tickets-633878506677

